
 
Liaison Process 

 
The Executive Board has suggested the following steps for the Liaison Committee 
moving forward: 
 

● Set meetings in advance to ensure monthly dialogue with building 
principals; 

 
● Remind staff in advance of the liaison meetings to forward any concerns 

they have; 
 

● Make sure staff has an avenue for submitting concerns anonymously; 
 

● Circulate responses to liaison concerns building-wide; 
 

● Consider providing principals a list of concerns in advance so that they can 
prepare their answers in advance;  

 
● If a liaison committee member does not believe that concerns have been 

properly addressed, he or she should discuss this with a building union 
representative.   

 
 


